Tudor Grange Academy Kingshurst, Cooks Lane, Kingshurst, Birmingham, B37 6NU

w: www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk e: office@kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk t: 01213298300 f: 01217700879

Wednesday, 03 July 2024

Dear families,

Re: Results Day 2024

As we approach the end of this term, I am writing to inform you of the arrangement for the collection of this year's examination results for our Year 11 and Year 13 students in August. These are as follows:

Date	Year Group & Qualification type
Thursday 15 <sup>th</sup> August 2024	Sixth Form: GCE (A Levels) and other Level 3 qualifications

<u>Year 13 students</u>, and those collecting any other Level 3 results to arrive on **Thursday 15**<sup>th</sup> **August**. All results will be **collected from the <u>Sixth Form Common Room</u> from 9.00am – 11.00am**.

• Students will therefore be required to enter the academy building via the Main Entrance area (the ramp access gate closest to the Common Room).

Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> August 2024 Year 11: GCSE and other Level 1/2 qualifications

<u>Year 11 students</u> or students collecting any other Level 1 or Level 2 results are to arrive on **Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup>**<u>August.</u> All results will be <u>collected from the <u>Main Foyer</u> area from the <u>9.00am – 10.30am</u>. Students are welcome to choose when they attend to collect their results but are advised of the busiest period being at 9.00am.</u>

• Students, parents, and carers will enter the academy site via the access gate just inside the vehicle entrance (by the old turning circle).

Upon arrival, all students will need to go to the Main Hall to collect their examination results and sign on our documentation to confirm that they have rece<mark>ived this.</mark> Furthermore, in the case of any third party of whom we have been informed of collecting the results on behalf of another student, we will require photographic proof of identification in the form of a passport or driving license to validate that the person collecting matches the named individual that we have been advised of.

Once students have collected their results, the Sixth Form Team will be on hand within the Foyer to enrol students immediately on to their respective A Level or BTEC qualifications. Year 11 students are still welcome to apply to the Sixth Form via the following link were they still to be considering their options for next year: <a href="https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/">https://www.kingshurst.tgacademy.org.uk/sixth-form/apply-online/</a>.

The Careers Team will be present to provide information, advice and guidance to our students regarding their next steps and further options. As students leave the building, every student will be required to complete a short document informing us of their planned 'destination' for the following year. This enables the Careers Team to report upon this and provide further support where required.

Thank you again for your support. I wish you, your child, and your family well for the future. Should you need any additional information, please contact the academy.

Yours sincerely,

John Bowers
College Leader